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#exceptionaleveryday 

 

 Planning for ensuring our Exceptional Curriculum blossoms (see overleaf) 
 
Please remember, every half term the school closes on the last Friday at 
12.45 p.m. to provide the staff with additional time for planning and       
resourcing the exceptional curriculum that is offered.  
 

This term, the early closing Fridays are next Friday 
18th October as well as Friday 20th December. 

 

Please also note that the next School Inset Day is Monday 28th October. 
School will restart for the children after the half term holiday on Tuesday 
29th October. 

Black History Month 2019 

This week’s focus - 

Our children have 
learned about: 
Ashley Walters, 
Peckham born 
British Actor 

We’ve been 

learning about 

Britain’s First 

Black Mayor, 

John Archer 

Next week’s big event: 
International Evening 

Thursday 17th October 
From 6.00 p.m. in the Rio Hub 

Please remember you and your 
whole family are needed to 
make our celebration at school 
the best it has ever been.  
Miss Lossa Grant and Miss 
Voncken and all the staff team 
really need your support! 

Next week’s focus includes: 

More trips, more cooking,  
more parents visiting to 
share stories and home     

languages, singing assembly 
and even hair tutorials!  



A focus on the Camelot Curriculum 
At Camelot, the curriculum embodies everything that we want our        

children to learn and experience before they leave us and move on to    
secondary school and beyond. Enrichment opportunities both during and 
after the normal school day develop pupils socially, morally, spiritually and 

culturally, building confidence and sparking excitement and joy for all.    
Cultural capital is fostered and developed through artistic creative and   

cultural experiences that engage, challenge and support all children and 
families, regardless of their background, starting points or circumstances. 

 

An example of our Curriculum Maps for next half term are below  

Year One  Year Two  Year Three  Year Four 
Copies of your child’s class Curriculum Map are available from the school office or can be emailed to parents 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year at Camelot, we aspire to create the biggest Black History 
Month and International Evening ever!  

But we are going to need your help!   
We want to showcase not only our children’s creative talents but our 
parents’ and carers’ culinary skills as well. Therefore we are going to 
need volunteers for the following: 
 

reading a traditional story to children 

teaching your home language to a class 

sharing cultural hair tutorials 

preparing and sharing traditional cultural food 

sewing and other crafts 

talking about your home country 

sharing traditional music or dances 

talking about your occupation or if you run any local business 

Please contact either Miss Lossa Grant or Miss Voncken as 

soon as possible if you can provide any support with any of 

the skills above, as well as, any other amazing talents you 

can share to help us celebrate this momentous month. 



£50 per week offer extended to just Monday 14th October.  

Book your place now as places are limited 


